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NEW YEAR MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF POLICE, U.T LADAKH

I wish a very warm New Year 2021 to all officers/officials of Ladakh
Police and Police family members.

As we introspect and reflect on the year gone by, 11" August, 2020
has been a very significant moment in the history of Ladakh Police, when
Ladakh Police flag was unveiled by the Hon'ble Lieutenant Governor of
Union Territory of U.T Ladakh in the august presence of all officers of U.T
Ladakh and all ranks of Ladakh Police. With the unveiling of new flag, a
new chapter has been open to be written with golden Ink.

As a new Police establishment, we remain committed as a Police
force capable of meeting all challenges that may confront us, with each
police personnel dedicated to uphold the dignity of our Service.

The future challenges continue to demand greater commitment
from each Police Personnel. While we focus towards Police modernization
and infusion of latest technology for better capabilities and infrastructure
development at various level, we have to strive for professional excellence.

Ladakh Police prides itself in upholding great values and ethos. I am
confident that we shall live up to the trust reposed in us and continue to
meet the aspirations of the people.

On this august occasion, I would also like to pay homage to our
brave martyrs, whose courage and sacrifice, in the line of duty shall
continue to inspire us to rededicate ourselves with renewed fervour.

It will be our endevour in new year to serve the people of Ladakh
with all our capabilities and strive to achieve the best.

Happy New Year.
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(S.S Khandare-IPS)
Addl. Director General of Police,
Head of Police, UT Ladakh.



